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Office of Early 
Learning 
Update

 OEL reports to Deputy Commissioner Angelique 
Johnson-Dingle in P12 

 The team is expanding, with several new 
Associates, Assistants, and Educational Finance 
Specialists joining 

 Renewed focus on providing P-3 support to the 
field, with additional resources forthcoming

 Monitoring visits are underway; office is studying 
the current protocols to streamline for schools

 Sign up for our OEL webinar series!

 P-3 Institute in Albany on August 17, 2023. 
Registration starts in May 
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UPK Newsletter and OEL Database
Sign up to the Office of Early Learning 
database for all of the latest news, 
including regulatory changes, professional 
development opportunities, RFPs and 
funding, etc. 
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https://lp.constantcontactpages.com/su/loILe4t/oel


Prekindergarten Data and “Fast Facts” Website

An Office of Early Learning website that 
includes 

~Data on number of Prekindergarten 
students served, searchable by district or 
county

~Key facts supporting the importance of 
PreK on the lifelong outcomes of students 

~A “Fast Facts” downloadable document 
that you can share with your community 

~Links to national data on PreK
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Key UPK Deadlines

Child Counts due March 15th! 

Budget Amendments due by May 31

Final Reports and Final Expenditures due July 31

Applications and Proposed Budgets for the 2023-2024 
School Year due September 30
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http://www.nysed.gov/common/nysed/files/programs/early-learning/oel-2022-23-important-dates-at-a-glance.pdf


RFP Expansion Grant Update 

 Currently in scoring phase

 Funds can be used for the 2023-24 School Year

 If you were awarded in the first round, not eligible for the second round

 Stay tuned for the awards list announced later this spring
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Office of Early Learning Webinar Series
Our first Office of Early Learning webinar, 
on fiscal guidance and the FS-10A was 
held on March 1; this webinar and the 
Question/Answer will be posted on the 
OEL website

• The Office of Early Learning will host an 
FS-10 Proposed Budget Webinar for 
UPK/SUFDPK. On May 3, from 3:30pm-
4:30pm. 

• The webinar will be held via Zoom on May 
3rd, 2023 from 3:30-4:30PM and will be 
recorded for future viewing.

• To register for the webinar please click 
here. 
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https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_94HY6028R5aeR4Ayp6y49A
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OEL Resources OEL 
Newsletters

P-3 Learning 
Continuum 

Supporting 
Students with 

Disabilities and 
ELLs

VRNS 
Guidance and 
Newsletters

PreK Program 
Guidance 

Family Tip 
Sheets

Regulations 
and Guidance 

http://www.nysed.gov/early-learning/news/subscribe-oel-news-and-faqs
http://www.nysed.gov/early-learning/pre-k-third-grade-learning-continuum
http://www.nysed.gov/early-learning/supporting-special-populations
http://www.nysed.gov/early-learning/voluntary-registered-nursery-schools-and-kindergartens
http://www.nysed.gov/early-learning/state-administered-prekindergarten-programs
http://www.nysed.gov/early-learning/family-tip-sheets
http://www.nysed.gov/early-learning/regulations-and-guidance


UPK Spotlight Opportunity 
The Office of Early Learning is looking for best practices from districts, CBO, and 
Direct Contract Agency UPK classrooms to spotlight throughout the year. 
If you are interested in sharing a success story in any of the following areas, please 
submit your story via email to the Office of Early Learning at OEL@nysed.gov.

• Learning centers
• Theme integration
• Building classroom community
• Differentiated instruction
• Kindergarten transition
• Diversity, equity, and inclusion in the UPK classroom
• Anything the district is inspired to share with the field
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P-3 
Institute: 
Hold the 
Date!

• August 17, 2023 at 
the New York State 
Museum in Albany

• Theme: The P-3 
Continuum

• Registration will open 
in mid-May and the 
event will be free 
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Subscribe to OEL News!

NYSED’s 
Office of Early Learning
(518) 474-5807 
oel@nysed.gov
http://www.nysed.gov/early-
learning
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